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RSJ Inspection has been Approved as an Independent Third-Party Agency by NTPC SAIL 
Power Company Limited (NSPCL) for authentication of veracity of documents as per  
Qualifying Requirements mentioned in their Tender(s). 

RSJ Inspection Service Limited proudly announces its recognition by NTPC SAIL Power 
Company Limited (NSPCL) as an Independent Third-Party Agency for authentication of veracity 
of documents submitted by Bidders in support of meeting the Qualifying Requirements. 

This milestone marks another achievement in RSJ Inspection’s journey of delivering accurate 
and reliable verification services in compliance with the highest industry standards. 

Role and Responsibilities 

As an approved Independent Third-Party Agency, RSJ Inspection will authenticate the veracity of 
bidder documents submitted in support of meeting the Qualifying Requirements. This 
recognition extends to all RSJ offices, empowering us to serve a broader base of bidders seeking 
compliance with NSPCL tender requirements. 

Certified documents and digitally signed undertakings issued by RSJ Inspection will also be sent 
directly to NSPCL tendering authorities as stipulated, ensuring a seamless and transparent 
verification process for all stakeholders. 

RSJ Inspection’s Legacy of Excellence 

Since its inception, RSJ Inspection Service Limited has been synonymous with quality, 
precision, and reliability. With established partnerships across leading organizations, including 
NTPC, BPCL, IOCL, and PowerGrid, our role in NSPCL tenders reinforces our position as a 
trusted industry leader. 

Call to Action for Bidders 

Bidders requiring authentication of their documents for NSPCL tenders are encouraged to 
approach any RSJ Inspection office for efficient and compliant verification and certification 
services. Please note that all costs incurred for these services will be borne by the bidders as 
per NSPCL’s guidelines. 

Looking Ahead 

RSJ Inspection remains committed to supporting NSPCL and its stakeholders in achieving 
seamless and reliable project execution. This collaboration marks a significant step in our 
ongoing journey of “Responsible Value Creation.” 

For more information, visit our website: TruDocx 

https://trudocx.com/contact-us/

